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Summer and Fall 2021 Elective Grade System and Withdrawal Deadlines 

Acting under delegated authority at its meeting of May 6, 2021, the Senate Committee on 
Undergraduate Studies approved the elective grading system deadline and withdrawals 
deadline to be the end of Week 8 for the Fall (1217) and Summer (1214) terms, including the 
prorated equivalent for the summer session and intersession during the Summer (1214) term. 

SCUS had previously set the Spring (1211) and Summer (1214) term withdrawal deadlines to be 
Week 8 prior to the approval and implementation of the Elective Grading System (EGS). Due to 
the Elective Grading System being added for Spring (1211) and the associated requirement to 
allow more time for modifying the student systems, the Spring (1211) WD and EGS opt-in 
deadlines were moved to the last day of classes. Now that the systems are functioning, the 
dates can return to their originally intended location of Week 8. Extending the deadline to 
Week 8 for Fall (1217) allows stability for the evaluation of both the EGS and the extended WD 
deadline pilots.  

S.21-65

mailto:avpacad@sfu.ca
http://www.sfu.ca/vpacademic



